



Office of the Director San Antonio Metropolitan Health District 111 Soledad, Suite 1000 San Antonio, TX 78205

The San Antonio Metropolitan Health District (Metro Health) is investigating an illness occurring in individuals that attended an event sponsored by the Education Investment Foundation for San Antonio Housing Authority (SAHA) residents. Metro Health is conducting an epidemiological public health investigation of a cluster of individuals becoming ill after attending the event. Metro Health has been working with SAHA on the preliminary investigation and will continue to investigate the situation and will take additional measures as appropriate.

Thank you,

Jennifer Herriott, M.P.H.

MHD 003 (Revised: 12-15-2016)

Assistant Director - Community Health Division

San Antonio Metropolitan Health District